Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, September 2021
Details are in the September issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· This year our schools will be supported by the biggest education budget in state history. California per-pupil spending may be above the national average for the first time in decades. We need to pay attention to how this money is spent.
· The last day to vote in the recall election is September 14. There are two questions on the ballot: 1) Do you want the governor to be recalled? 2) If he is recalled, who should replace him? You can vote on either one or both questions.
· The Communicator lists a lot of ways that you can become an informed parent. All of us should look at these resources.
· There’s a very informative video on the Ed100 website called The Change Maker’s Toolkit. It’s about websites on the Internet where we can get data to back up our advocacy efforts. It’s worth the time to watch it!
· There is a list of this year’s advocacy events in the newsletter. Sacramento is scheduled to be in the State Capitol again on March 7 and 8. Do we have money in our PTA budget to send someone?
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